
 

 

Datuk Paul Chua, Secretary-General of the WBPF and ABBF visited 

Yangon for the final inspection of all the venues of the 27th SEA Games 

to be held in Yangon City from 13 - 18 December 2013. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

A group photo with  Mayor U Hla Myint  together with President Hla 

Myint Swe and General Secretary U Kyaw Than of the Myanmar 

Bodybuilding and Physique Sports Federation. 

Recent visit to Yangon, Myanmar and an 
audience with H.E. Excellency U Hla Myint, 

Mayor & Chairman of Yangon City 
Development Committee and Minister of 
Development Affairs of Yangon Region 



During this occasion, Datuk Chua together with his Executive Director 

Christina Kam of WBPF and the WBPF & ABBF Medical & Anti-

Doping Committee's Secretary Dennis Tew had an audience with His 

Excellecy U Hla Myint, Mayor & Chairman of Yangon City 

Development Committee and Minister of Development Affairs of 

Yangon Region. 

 

 
 

 

 

 

The Mayor assured that everything will be done to ensure the success of 

Bodybuilding event in the city of Yangon.  He thanked Datuk Paul 

Chua, Christina and Dennis for their services and contributions. 

 

Datuk Chua receiving a silver plaque souvenir 

from Mayor U Hla Myint at the YCDC office. 



 
 

 

 

A friendly and cordial discussion on sports and 

about the development of the Yangon City with 

the Mayor at his office. 


